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November 2, 2017
FCC Media Bureau

The Board of Trustees Southern Illinois University (licensee of WUSI-TV) has received
notice that the licensee of KETC has filed a modification to construction permit
application BLANK0000034609 within the incentive auction 2™ priority window for a
proposed facility for channel 23. To avoid becoming a mutually exclusive application
with the proposed KETC facility, the licensee of WUSI chooses to address this potential
issue in advance. The CP Mod application BLANK0000034609 filed by the licensee of
KETC, is predicted to cause 0.7 % interference to the WUSI construction permit
application to which this letter is attached. By way of this letter, the licensee of WUSI
acknowledges that it will accept the 0.7 % predicted interference caused by the proposed
facilities of the KETC application BLANK0000034609 or amendment thereof.

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact
me at the phone number listed.

Respectfully,

Randy J. Dunn
President
Southern Illinois University System
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